
 

Welcome! 

We hope you all had a restful summer 

holiday and are ready for a busy but 

exciting term ahead.  

Important Days of the Week... 

Our P.E lesson will take place on a Tues-

day afternoon. This term the children will 

focus on tag rugby.  

Please make sure your child comes into 

school dressed in their PE kit (white t-shirt, 

black shorts or black tracksuit bottoms) 

and appropriate footwear. Please ensure 

earrings are removed before school. 

 

Homework and spellings will be given out 

on a Friday and will be due in the follow-

ing Wednesday.  

The School Day 

Year 3 children will be allowed into the classroom 

from 8:40am and the gate will close at 8:55am. 

Children will leave school at 3:15pm.  

This term we’re learning about… 

English— How the stars came to be and The peb-

ble in my pocket.  

Maths — Place value, addition, subtraction, divi-

sion and multiplication.   

Geography — How can we live more sustainably? 

History — Was stone age man only concerned 

with survival? 

Science — Movement, nutrition, rocks, soils and 

fossils.   

Art — Plant detectives. 

D.T— Textiles 

PSHE — Being me in my world and celebrating 

differences.  

Music — Rock It.   

Computing — online safety, coding and graphing. 

Reminders:  

Children should be reading daily. Reading books 

will be sent home and changed at school weekly.   

Please ensure that your child’s clothing, water 

bottles and lunchboxes are clearly labelled with 

their full name.  

Please feel free to come and see us, or contact us via class 

dojo. 

Miss Wright, Mrs Richards and the rest of the Year 3 team. 

Dates for the diary: 

Local library visit: Tuesday 15th October 

Local church visit: Wednesday 25th September 

A local walk  to support learning in geography:  

Tuesday 17th September  

Leather museum: Friday 13th December. More de-

tails to follow.  


